
	
Hunter’s	Hope		 	

“If	you	can’t	learn	to	be	friends	with	everyone,	you	can’t	be	friends	with	
anyone”	–	Hunter	Scofield	

	

This	scholarship	was	established	in	honor	of	Hunter	Scofield	who	was	a	promising	
HLCS	student	who	passed	away	in	July	2014.		Hunter	was	a	typical	teenager,	smart,	
athletic,	funny	and	kind.		Hunter	wasn’t	perfect,	but	tried	his	best.		He	had	the	
hope	of	everyone	being	friends	and	accepting	of	each	other.		This	scholarship	will	
be	awarded	by	chance,	as	everyone	is	deserving	of	some	help.		We	only	ask	that	
you	try	to	remember	to	pass	along	Hunter’s	vision	as	you	go	through	life.		We	all	
have	the	potential	to	make	a	difference	in	someone’s	life.			
	

	

Please	provide	the	information	below	to	be	considered	for	the	Scholarship	

Name:	

Address:	

Phone	Number:	

	

IN	LOVING	MEMORY	OF	HFS	


